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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of their learning about nature and animals Reception classes will have the most
amazing opportunity to visit Bowland Farm who will be based at Farnham Primary for the
day on Wednesday 18th June 2025. We will be visited by goats, ducks, chickens, lambs
and Mr Bojangles the alpaca.

If you do not want your child to touch any of the animals, please let the class teacher
know. The cost of the visiting farm is £5 which can be paid on your ParentPay account. If
you do not have your ParentPay details, please contact the Main Office. Please note that
if we do not have enough voluntary contributions, the visit may be cancelled.

If you have any further questions, do not hesitate to speak to the Reception teachers.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Keenan
Headteacher

Farnham Primary School
‘Together we discover, believe & achieve.’
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